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MEDIA RELEASE #6 – The SEA-Badminton Community 
Comes together at Bunnings Chadstone 

 
 
On Sunday, 12 November 2022, SEA-Badminton members came together as a community to run a 
Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings Chadstone. Many delicious sausages were sold and everyone had a great 
Ɵme.  The event was SEA-Badminton’s first Community Event and we thank all our members, their 
families and other supporters of our Club. 
 
Many thanks to David Major of Bunnings Chadstone for his help in making this event a success. 
 

  


